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I am writing today in SUPPORT of this bill.  Hydropower should be as desired as 

solar and wind.  Hydropower is less invasive to our lands, unlike solar panels and 

wind turbines, when considering how much space they need to operate, and the 

space the need for disposal.  Oregonians are getting sqeezed by the cost of power 

and I do believe if hydropower was included in the green energy portfolio, it would 

help reduce the rates of our power.  Please vote YES on this bill.  


